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OIL CONSERVATIGN DiviSION
SANTA FE

SENTRY OIL EXPLORATION COMPANY
5633 Villa Dr.
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October 26, 1981

State of New Mexico

Energy and Mineral Department
0il Conservation Division
P.O. Box 2088

Sante Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Ulvog,

Enclosed please find the forms C-103 and C-105. T finally
had a marker made locating the dry hole. It will be put up
within the next few days.

Reading the reports, we had a terrible time with this well.
We set 80' of 12" casing along with 125' of 8 5/8". We
encountered water at only one area, 37'. The water was only
about 12' deep. We circulated cement to surface and let set

for about 19 hours. At about 735' we were sticking our drill
pipe, after the third time, I decided to pull out and plug the
well. We were afraid to run a logging tool down the hole and

with the advice of my geologist, we did not. He use to be with
the Texas Railroad Commission.

My geologist studied my samples and there was never any kind
of trace of hydrocarbons.

In conclusion, I keep remembering what you said over the
phone the first time I spoke with you. "An o0il well in Union
County, yours will be the only One." Mr Ulvog, I appreciate
you help very much. If I need to do anything else please
advise.

Sincerely,
o »
Kirk Pack

KP/jc



